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ST. VERONICA CHURCH 

Rectory: 732-363-4200  

Rectory Fax: 732-370-3891  

4215 Route 9 North  

Howell, New Jersey 07731  
 

Religious Education: 732-364-4137 
 

www.stveronica.com 

office@stveronica.com    

communications@stveronica.com 

Facebook: stveronica.howell 

Parish Office Hours:                             
Monday 9:00AM - 4:00PM                               

Tuesday 9:00AM - 4:00PM                     

Wednesday 1:00PM - 7:00PM                       

Thursday 9:00AM - 4:00PM                               

Friday Closed                                                                                                                                                                                            

Saturday 1st Sat. monthly  

    9:00AM -12:30PM 

    Next Open Saturdays: Sept 10, 2022 

                                     Oct 1, 2022 

Mass Schedule 

Daily: Monday-Friday:  7:30AM                  

Saturday: 8:00AM & 4:00PM                       

Sunday: 7:30AM, 9:00AM, 10:30AM, 12:00PM                  

Live Stream Masses - Sat. 4PM & Sun. 10:30AM   

24th Sunday IN                                               

Ordinary Time 

SEPTEMBER 11, 2022                                                                        
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We are called to Sanctify  

Mass Intentions for this Week 

Monday: 1 Cor 11:17-26, 33; Ps 40:7-8a, 8b-9, 10, 17;  
 Lk 7:1-10 
Tuesday: 1 Cor 12:12-14, 27-31a; Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5;  
 Lk 7:11-17 
Wednesday: Nm 21:4b-9; Ps 78:1bc-2, 34-35, 36-37, 38;  
 Phil 2:6-11; Jn 3:13-17 
Thursday: 1 Cor 15:1-11; Ps 118:1b-2, 16ab-17, 28;  
 Jn 19:25-27 or Lk 2:33-35 
Friday: 1 Cor 15:12-20; Ps 17:1bcd, 6-7, 8b and 15; Lk 8:1-3 
Saturday: 1 Cor 15:35-37, 42-49; Ps 56:10c-12, 13-14;  
 Lk 8:4-15 
Sunday: Am 8:4-7; Ps 113:1-2, 4-6, 7-8; 1 Tm 2:1-8; Lk 16:1-13 
 or Lk 16:10-13  

Readings for the Week 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

Consider donating the Sanctuary Candle that burns  

in the presence of the Blessed Sacrament in the 

Church. Candles will burn in memory of/or for the 

intentions of the named individual for  

one week, Sunday through Saturday.      
 

All 2022 candles are reserved.  

2023 candles are now available. 

Suggested Donation for 2023 candles: $20.00 
 

Adoration Chapel Tabernacle Candles 

Two Candles that burn in the presence of the Blessed 

Sacrament are now available in the Adoration Chapel. 

Reserve a candle in memory of/or for the intentions of 

the named individual for one week,  

Sunday through Saturday.      

Suggested Donation: $10.00 each 
 

Please visit or call the parish office to reserve.  

 

 

SUNDAY, September 11 

7:30 Giuseppa Burriasci Como.……….…...Antonia Visocaro 

         Henedina Danao……………………………….Pat Fosgreen  

9:00 Bill Wegner…….…………….…..Deacon Chuck & Denise 

         Joseph Sganga……………………...Nancy & Frank Costa  

10:30 For the People of the Parish 

         Neil Zygler……………………….Gary & Mona DiPasquale 

12:00 Nicholas Barracato…..………………….Robert’s Family  

           Benjamin Rodriguez……….Vic & Priscilla Lagdameo 
 

MONDAY, September 12 

7:30 Bill Wegner………………………….………..Bo & Bill Rieker 

         Deborah Smetanka………….………….Linda & Carl Niro        
 

TUESDAY, September 13 

7:30 Joyce Flohr…………………………….Henry Flohr & Family 

         Int. of the Donors & Benefactors of the Parish 
          

WEDNESDAY, September 14 

7:30 Intentions of Cecelia Geiger………........Donald Geiger 

         Carmela Palmiera……………….……….…...Loving Family 
      

THURSDAY, September 15 

7:30 Isabel Perez Francesena…………..……..Medina Family 

         Intention of Mary Ellen O’Doherty………..…..SVC Staff  
 

 

FRIDAY, September 16 

7:30 James Corrigan…………......Maureen & Greg Schenck 

          L Patrick Dickinson……………………..Dickinson Family  
 

SATURDAY, September 17 

8:00 Robert Yuro……………………………………….Pat Fosgreen 

         Irene Baron………..Linda Dickinson-Pancila & Family          

4:00 Angelina Ngo………………………………………..Ngo Family 

         Bruce Clayton………………………………….Clayton Family          

 

SUNDAY, September 18 

7:30 Della Dettling…………..…….Patrick & Eileen McCarthy 

         Robert Yuro……………………………..……..Dettling Family          

9:00 Benjamin Rodriguez……………………..Goodman Family 

         Al Peruzzi…………………………...…………...Valenti Family 

10:30 Dr. Thomas C. O’Kane………………..….O’Kane Family  

           Ben Rodriguez……………………….….Bill & Diane Hiller 

12:00 Living & Deceased Parishioners 

            William J. Wegner…………….Lu-Anne & Joe Spallina 

 

Church Sanctuary Candle  
 

 

 Week of September 11, 2022  
 

Offered for  

Deborah Smetanka 
  

Requested by Linda & Carl Niro 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

 

Adoration Chapel Candles  

 Week of September 11, 2022  
 

 The Intentions of Kathy Standfield 
 

Requested by Lisa Franey 
 

In Memory of Lawrence Patrick Dickinson 

Requested by the Dickinson-Pancila Family 

Daily Mass is celebrated  

Monday to Friday at 7:30AM. 
 

Communal 
Morning Prayers  

is said before 
Mass.   



Notes from Fr. PJ 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
Peace! 
 

These notes come with the hope that you had a restful summer.  I was in Greenland and Iceland during 
the first two weeks of August.  It was quite an experience communing with God’s created nature, and just 
marveling how the world was created by our God, who loved us from the start.  I saw glaciers and                 
geysers, fissures and moss-covered mountains.  I had a dip in the touristy Blue Lagoon, celebrated Mass 
at a sparsely populated Qaqortoq (Greenland) and had reindeer meat for an appetizer (tasted like               
chicken.  Touche!)  Anyway, here are some notable items: 
 

• Thank you to Claire McCarthy for serving as one of our Parish Trustees.  She has served in this capacity for a good number of 
years and has been volunteering with her time and talent ever since.  Since she has to relocate closer to her children, she 
could no longer attend to her duty as a Trustee.  Sadly, we bid her well and once again, we are grateful for all that she has 
been to us.  You are in our prayers, Claire, and please know that you are dearly loved and remembered. 

 

• Welcome and thank you to Denise Daye for accepting the role of a Parish Trustee.  Denise is a member of our Pastoral Council 
and has also been actively involved in our parish.  I am glad and honored that she said yes to my invitation.  Denise, thank you 
and more blessings to you and your family, as you take on this role. 

 

• Eucharist is originally a Greek word that means “Thanksgiving.”  This weekend, as we celebrate the 25th Anniversary of our 
Perpetual Adoration Chapel, we cannot help but again give thanks to God for all the blessings we have.  Debbie Revoir, our                   
Coordinator, prepared a program souvenir for the occasion, listing down the original Adorers (they haven’t aged a bit during 
those 25 years with their constant and regular exposure to the Eucharistic light), the Adorers who are now in the next life, and 
Adorers who have done sacrificial hours.  St. Veronica’s Parish is a prayerful and praying community.  Let us keep it that 
way.  For those who have yet to sign up as Adorer, please do so.  The benefit and gain you’ll get from just being present with 
the Lord are outstanding, and goes beyond our time (even affecting generations after us) and space. 

 

• Sunday is 9/11.  Please join me in prayer for those who perished 21 years ago and for their families.  Hail Mary full of grace, 
the Lord is with thee.   Blessed art thou amongst women and blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus.  Holy Mary, Mother of 
God, pray for us sinners, now and at the hour of our death.  Amen.  Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual 
light shine upon them.  Amen. 

 

• A pause here, as we bow our heads after that prayer. 
 

• Bishop O’Connell thanks you for your generous contribution to the Collection for the Retired and Infirm Priests in our                
Diocese.  At the latest update, our Parish is in the Top 10 in the list of top-givers.    Being in the list means something to 
me.  Not only because I am your priest (still 15 long years before retirement, but knock on wood, not infirmed), but because 
you really responded to our Bishop’s call.  I have a daily prayer that I say for priests, ever since I was ordained.  I do that not 
because I am one, but because I know the challenges and difficulties a priest has in life.  

 

• You share in our challenges, which is the better point.  Last Thursday, we had a good turnout of parishioners who were at the 
Leadership Convocation for Eucharistic Revival.  Fr. Chang and I (and our clergy in Trenton) may be limited in number because 
of ordination, but by reason of our baptism and confirmation, you are the extensions of our Christian mission. 

 

• Next Saturday, September 17th at the 4 PM Mass, the Legion of Mary will have a celebration, which will be followed by                  
Procession from the Church to the Grotto.  The Holy Rosary will be recited and refreshment follow in the Parish Hall. On                 
September 18th at the 10:30 A.M. Mass, there will also be a Blessing of Catechists.  This is also observed as Catechetical Sun-
day, as we thank and honor our catechists who teach our children the basic tenets of our Christian Faith.  Welcome and warm 
wishes to Stacey Schear, our PCL Leader and her staff, Sharon Krause  and Mira Welnowska, as they begin the new                    
Catechetical Year.   (I will also be at St. Mary’s in Colts Neck that weekend preaching at all their Masses for the Missions.)              

 
This is a lot for now.  Keep well, everyone, and regards. 
 
With my prayers and thanks, 
 
Fr. PJ 



 

Eucharistic Adoration  -  Perpetual Adoration Chapel  
 
 

 

We are called to Sanctify 

 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: Every 

2nd & 4th Sunday  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday: 2:30-3:30PM 

Anointing of the Sick: 

Parishioners facing surgery or 

struggling with illness may 

request the Sacrament  

For more information, please call the rectory. 

 

Please pray for the sick, the homebound and 

those who have requested us to remember them 

in prayer:                                                   

 

Prayer Intentions  

 

Miraculous Medal  

Novena Prayer  
        

Prayed in the 

Church on 

  Monday evenings 

8:00PM  

and Monday 

mornings after the 

7:30AM Mass.  

 

To become a registered adorer or for more infor-
mation, please contact:  Debbie at drev514@aol.com 
or leave message at 732-367-7750.   
Spanish speaking contact: 
Clari at 732 567-1409 

Helene D. 

Theresa O. 

Marianne M. 

Chris H. 

Rose 

Brian W. 

Mary 

Ellen O. 

Carol S. 

Anna P. 

Diane K 

Karen T. 

Gavin F. 

George C. 

Jeff F. 

Elizabeth M. 

Bryan M. 

Kristin S. 

25th Anniversary of  
Eucharistic Adoration  

Perpetual Adoration Chapel  
Sept. 14, 1997-2022 

 

 A Mass of Thanksgiving will be offered    
Saturday, September 10th at 4PM,   

for the gift Perpetual Adoration  
has been to our parish and community.    

 

Celebrant and Speaker for the 
Mass will be Fr. PJ Alindogan.  

 

Please join us for this celebration 
and light refreshments to follow in 
the parish hall.  Come fellowship with our Adorers. 

New Adorer sign ups after all masses Sept 10-11.   
Putting Jesus first in your week, 1 hour of 168 hours, 
brings many blessings to families, community and  
beyond. May our Adoration never cease!    
  

Adorers needed/Hours urgently needed:  
Tuesday 11AM, Wednesday 6PM Friday 5PM, 6PM, 
10PM;  Saturday all afternoon and evening hours 
needed. 

 

                        School Prayer  
 

God of wisdom and might,  

we praise you for the wonder of our being, 

for mind, body and spirit. 

Be with our children  

as they begin a new school year. 

Bless them and their teachers and staff. 

Give the strength  

and grace as their bodies grow; 

wisdom and knowledge to their minds  

as they search for understanding; 

and peace and zeal to their hearts.  

 

We ask this through Christ our Lord  

    

                               Amen 

mailto:drev514@aol.com


We are called to Sanctify 

 

Legion of Mary Our Lady Queen of  Apostles  

Meetings: Mondays - 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM, 

in the Narthex.  

Contacts:  Curia president, Rosalie Angeles,  

rangeles14@yahoo.com,  

or Carlos Diaz, Our Lady Queen of Apostles,  

cdiazjr@optonline.net 
 

Procession Honoring Mary’s Birthday 

All are invited to join in honoring Mother 

Mary’s Birthday with Procession, Rosary, and                        

fellowship on Saturday, Sept 17, 2022 after the 4:00 

PM Mass at St. Veronica’s Church. Weather permitting, 

procession will begin from the Church to the Grotto 

where the Rosary will be recited.  

Fellowship and refreshments to follow in the church’s 

cafeteria. First Communicants are invited to partici-

pate.  Assistance in the preparation is welcomed and 

can be used for Confirmation hours. 

All are welcome to bring flowers for the procession and 

a food item to share for the fellowship. 
 

For questions, please contact Carlos Diaz, Legion of 

Mary, on 732-962-3323 or cdiazjr@optonline.net 

 

RESPECT LIFE COMMUNION BREAKFAST 

AND BIRTHRIGHT  

SHOWER 

October 2 following  
7:30AM & 9:00AM Masses. 

 

All are cordially invited to a 
free hot buffet breakfast provided by the Knights of 
Columbus Council 6201 in St. Veronica’s cafeteria/
Parish Hall on October 2. 

Please bring an unwrapped item to support  
Birthright of Freehold as they celebrate  

Anniversary.   
Most needed items are receiving blankets, hooded 
towels, bibs, socks, mittens, jackets, sweaters, 
outfits, onesies, sleepers, burp cloths, baby wash, 
baby lotion, baby shampoo.  Clothing from newborn 
to 18 months.   
Need boys clothes 
especially.   
No diapers or wipes. 
   
Thank you for your 

support. 

ROSARY FOR RESPECT LIFE  

The 40 Days for Life is a campaign of prayer and 

fasting for an end to abortion here in America, from 

Sept 28 to Nov 6. Since its inception in 

2007,  22,013 babies have been saved, 242 abor-

tion workers have quit, and 120 abortion  

centers have closed.   
 

40 Days for Life also involves prayerful, peaceful 

witnessing in front of an abortion clinic.  People say 

the Rosary or other prayers for one hour while walk-

ing along the sidewalk.  Here in Monmouth, the site 

is the Planned Parenthood facility at 69 E. Newman 

Springs Rd in Shrewsbury.   
 

We staff each Wednesday, Sept 28 - Nov 6.  

The 6 Wednesdays are:  Sept 28, Oct 5, 12, 19, 26, 

& Nov 2 from 8AM to 6PM.   
 

For more info., visit the 40 Days for Life web site: 

http://40daysforlife.com/Shrewsbury   

Please consider joining in this life saving effort for 

just one hour on one or more Wednesdays - give Hu 

or Joan Mador a call at 732-367-2565, or send us 

an email at hmador@optonline.net to sign up.                                

                                                       

Thank you. 

October 2, at 2:30 PM  

As we celebrate Respect Life Sunday, please join 

us for a special Rosary for Respect Life. Please 

meet  by the Memorial for the Unborn right out-

side the Church.   

Let us pray for greater respect for all human life, 

from conception to natural death, and for an end 

to abortion, suicide, and euthanasia. 

ROSES FOR LIFE CAMPAIGN 
The Knights of Columbus will be  

present after all Masses on  

October 8-9 to offer pro-life lapel roses; 

parishioners are asked to wear them to 

show their support for the sanctity of all human life.   
 

Donations will be graciously accepted to help fund 

pro-life activities and to support pregnancy help 

centers.   

                                 Thank you for your support. 

mailto:rangeles14@yahoo.com
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Envelope Contributions: $9,654.00 

Electronic/Online Contributions: $2,122.00 

Loose Contributions: $1,030.00 

Mailed in: $35.00 

Total Amount:  $12,841.00          
                         

Expenses/Bills paid for the week: $25,982.76 
 

 

The Balance due of $8205 for the Surveillance Camera  

Project included in this week’s expenses was covered  

by past Special Project Collections & an anonymous  

donor who helped fund the project.  

Always included in this Expense Reporting are utilities,   

payroll, building and grounds maintenance costs, and any 

expenses related to running parish programing. 
 

_____________________________________ 
 

Upcoming Second Collections: 

Catholic University - September 10 & 11 

 

September 17 & 18 - Annual Catholic Appeal, ACA 
 

Special Projects - September 24 & 25 
_____________________________________ 

 

 

Religious Education Students 
Please continue to use your Mass attendance envelopes 

throughout the remainder of the year. Mass attendance is 

required for the RE Program. 
 

For the week of September 4, 2022  

contributions totaled $35.00 

7th grade brought in the most with $13.00 

Stewardship:  Time, Talent & Treasure    

 

Thank you for the sacrificial stewardship   

and continued support of our Parish.  

May God bless you for the sacrifices that you make.  

Mass Time Attendance Collection 

4:00PM  175  $2,354 

7:30AM  169  $2,637 

9:00AM  137  $1,856 

10:30AM  228  $2,329 

12:00PM  160  $1,508 
 

Individual Mass collection totals include loose and envelope                  

donations collected during Masses held on Saturday and  

Sunday. Online giving is not included in these calculations. 

Now is a great opportunity to switch from envelopes to 

Online Giving powered by 
 

To set up a new online account , please 

Scan this barcode or Visit:  https://

giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/

stvhowell or you can go to the 

www.stveronica.com and click on the 

parish soft logo which will take you di-

rectly to the parish soft online giving 

portal. 
 

To create an account: 

• Click on link to online portal (above) 

• At top of the online giving page click on SIGN IN 

• At bottom of sign-in page, see create an account.  

       Complete steps as prompted 

• Set up and process each donation separately  
 

Online Givers -  please set up donations for your second col-

lection giving. Log into your account and select Second           

Collections under Funds drop down.              Thank you! 

Parish Office Volunteers Needed 

A special thank you to all the women who have 

volunteered in the parish office! 
 

Volunteer 2-3 hours a week, once a month or to fill in as a 

sub when needed to help with various tasks such as 

greeting visitors, answering phones, directing calls, taking 

messages, Mass intentions, filing, mailings, typing, special 

office projects and other similar duties. You should be 

comfortable working on a computer, greeting visitors and 

answering the phones. 
 

We will train you! 
 

Please Contact: businessmanager@stveronica.com 

Catholic University is a national research university By 

giving to the collection, you are supporting future Catholic 

leaders, both religious and lay, who are being formed by 

an exceptional, faith-rooted education and the University’s 

various research and training initiatives that support dio-

ceses and parishes in responding to the most pressing 

needs of their faithful.   

Been away this summer?  
Please remember to send in your missed weekly contributions 
via a check, offertory envelopes or online giving. Thank You! 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/stvhowell
http://www.stveronica.com


We are Called to Develop & Serve  

 

When making an ACA donation online,   

please note St Veronica, Howell 

 

Parish goal: $90,000 

Pledged: $81,050.00 

Donors: 241 

Avg gift: $336.31 

Percent to Goal: 90% 

Mail: Annual Catholic 
Appeal Diocese of 
Trenton, PO Box 70170, 
Newark, NJ  07101 

Online: Scan the QR 
code or visit website to 
make a gift https://
dioceseoftrenton.org/
catholicappeal  

Thank you to all 
donors who have 
made their pledge 

to the Annual  
Catholic Appeal.  

We are only $8,950 from reaching our goal!! 

CHURCH LIGHTING CAMPAIGN & SPONSORSHIP 

LED by the Light 

Sponsorships are now available for the 
twelve (12) “lamps” or chandeliers in St. 
Veronica Church. Full Lamp Sponsorship is 
$1200 per chandelier. Half Sponsorship is 
$600, and a quarter sponsorship is $300. 
This sponsorship opportunity will upgrade 

chandeliers to LED lighting with bright white bulbs. Not 
only will this bring us more light to illuminate our worship 
space and “amplify our presence” but it will also reduce 
our energy costs. 
 

Fr. PJ noted this high priority in his September 4th bulletin 
letter:  “...we need more lights in our Church, our dear                     
St. Veronica Church. These are the lights that are not           
focused on the altar, but lights that shine upon us, Church-
goers, and amplifies our presence in our worship space.” 
 

Lamp Locations: Chandeliers 1,2,3,4 are nearest to the 
altar and sanctuary. Chandeliers 5,6,7,8 are in the middle 
of the church and chandeliers 9,10,11, and 12 are in the 
rear of the church closest to the loft. (map of locations to 
follow) 
 

If you are interested in the LED by the Light sponsorship 
please contact the business manager 732-363-4200 x 245 

or email businessmanager@stveronica.com 
The lighting upgrades will begin later this September.  

Special Project Collection  
 

Special Projects Collected to date: $7,917   

July $4,142, August $3,775 
 

Project #1: Parking Lot Drainage   

Goal = $8,500 - Phase 2: clean and remove all 

debris from 10 catch basin; clean and remove all 

debris down to the original install elevation of 8 

dry wells. Repair sink hole in rear parking lot near 

drainage basin. 
          

$481.32 applied to this project from FY 21-22  

$7,917 applied to this project 

         $101.68 away from reaching this goal 
 

Project #2: Campus Signage   

Goal = $8,300  

“Saint Veronica Church” Sign for the façade of 

the Narthex extension; Painting and lettering on 

the four brown directional campus signs  

 

THANK YOU for your continued stewardship to  

Special Projects Collection which enables us to  

       complete much needed projects and repairs!! 

Update from the Business Manager con’t: 
In last week’s bulletin 7 deferred maintenance projects 
and campus upgrades were noted. Here are a few others  
8) The Surveillance camera system for the Church building 
and parking lots was completed. We now have 24/7 ac-
cess and monitoring of our camera system. The monitor 
in the parish office will be the central location for viewing activity on 
our campus during business hours. Web access and notifications will 
alert us activity all other times of the day and evening.  
 

9) The school’s intercom and camera system was reconnected at the 
Parish Center entrance door. Now parish staff can see, greet and 
grant access to visitors as needed. Three additional intercoms will be 
re-installed in other location within the building.  
  
10) Estimates for the next phases of Surveillance Security Upgrade 
Project is underway 1) update the Surveillance camera system in the 
rear of the campus and within the Parish Center building. We have 
access but it is not web-based. 2) Upgrade the fob access system in 
the Parish Center will allow scheduling of doors and guest passes for 
renters. 3) closure of the roadway between the field and the trailers 
to prevent cars from loitering in the evening hours. 4) installing no 
trespassing signage on the campus perimeter 5) updating the no-thru 
way signage to reduce drive/cut-thru traffic on the parish campus.  
 

11) Setting up of additional office and meeting space is underway 
after our move. The deacon’s office will soon be available. Boxes of 
faith formation materials are being unpacked in the Center for   
Learning and Classrooms are being set up for Religious Education. 

  

Your Sister in Christ, 

Linda Dickinson-Pancila 



We are Called to Educate  

 

 

Office Hours: 10:00Am-4:00PM  
 

RE Classes begin the Week of October 3-6, 2022 
 

Classes meet Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 4:30-6:00PM & 

Monday 6:30-8:00PM. 

All classes meet in and are dismissed from the cafeteria/Parish 

Hall rear entrance (double doors).  
 

Catechist Meetings will be held Monday, September 12 at 7:00PM 

in the Parish Hall and on Sunday, September 18 

after the 10:30 Mass and Hospitality.  
 

To Register: Please scan the QR code with your 

phone’s camera or visit the Religious Education 

Page on the parish website to register.  

 

Spread the  
kingdom of   

   God in a  
 rewarding  
      way!   
 

Catechists needed to volunteer to teach 

weekly faith formation classes from October 

to May. All Grades are available at this time.  
 

To discuss becoming a catechist, please  

contact CRE, Stacey  Schear 

732-364-4137  

religioused@stveronica.com  

Stacey Schear, Parish Catechetical Leader 

Coordinator of Religious Education   

Religioused@stveronica.com       

732-364-4137 

 

Blessed Mother Celine  
of the Sisters of the  

Resurrection ScholarshipFund               

This scholarship fund was created to help Religious 

Education families who need financial help with paying 

their Religious Education Tuition Expenses. To make a 

donation: 

• Place your donation in the collection basket in a 

white envelope marked Blessed Sister Celine 

Scholarship Fund.  

• Make a one time donation through Parish Soft 

Online Giving Portal with Blessed Sister Celine 

Scholarship Fund in the comment box.  

• Place donation in the Poor Box designated for the 

Blessed Celine Scholarship Fund.                                                                             
     

“Let The Children Come to Me.” Matthew 19:14 

Catechetical Sunday - Sept 18, 2022 at the 10:30 Mass 

Blessing of all catechists and volunteers involved in faith  
formation ministries will take place at the 10:30 Mass.  
All invited for coffee, juice and donuts after the 10:30 Mass 
 

Catechetical Sunday is a wonderful opportunity to reflect on 
the role that each person plays, by virtue of Baptism, in  
handing on the faith and being a witness to the Gospel.  

This year, the Church celebrates Catechetical Sunday on September 18, 2022.  
The theme is: “This is my body given for you”   

mailto:religioused@stveronica.com


60th Anniversary Jubilee: upcoming events & activities 

 

Join us for coffee, juice, donuts... 

September 18  

after the 10:30 Mass 

in front of the church 
 

Volunteers Contact: 732-363-4200 x 245  
businessmanager@stveronica.com 

 

PARISH  
DIRECTORY  

If you wish to  
participate, 
please contact the 
parish office to be 
placed on the call list.  
Appointments are being scheduled. 
 

Sit for a professional directory photo and 
receive:  
A free 8x10, a parish directory, and the  
option to purchase additional photos.  
 

Photography dates 
Nov 10, 11, 12, Dec 26, 27, 28 

 

*Volunteers are needed to welcome families 
being photographed on the above dates.  
To volunteer please email  
businessmanager@stveronica.com  

Thank you to all who submitted recipes for our 
60th Anniversary Jubilee Recipe book. Since the 
book has been submitted for printing, additional 
recipes can not be accepted. The recipe book is 
available for presale on the parish website, scan 

the QR Code with your phone’s camera or visit 
this link: https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/
Form/3aa5cb9e-e78b-41a4-a50f-0bed98794693 
Recipe books will also be available for purchase 

during the Holiday Season.  

 

SAVE THE DATE: JUNE 11, 2023 

ST VERONICA 60th ANNIVERSARY GALA  
12:00-4:00PM 

BATTLE GROUND COUNTRY CLUB  

St Veronica is running a bus trip to Mary’s 
House for this Diocesan Pilgrimage.  
Tickets are $50.00 pp. Seating is limited. 

Scan the QR Code to register, or 
visit this link: https://
giving.parishsoft.com/App/
Form/021ccd36-32ab-491e-a6e9-
77ed0c5c0110  

SAVE THE DATE: 

Adult Night Out & Dinner  
CONVERSATION - MUSIC - FOOD - DANCING - FUN 

Wednesday, Nov 16  

Beginning at 6PM in the Gym 

with DJ Macky 

Food provided, BYOB 

Bring a dessert to share 
 

Tickets: $15.00 per person 

SAVE THE DATE: 
Join us at the next Parish Assembly  

 

Tuesday, Oct. 4  

 

6:30pm  

 

Parish Hall 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/021ccd36-32ab-491e-a6e9-77ed0c5c0110
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/021ccd36-32ab-491e-a6e9-77ed0c5c0110
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/021ccd36-32ab-491e-a6e9-77ed0c5c0110
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/021ccd36-32ab-491e-a6e9-77ed0c5c0110


We are Called to Develop & Serve  

All are invited to come 

sing with the choir! 
 

Singing is praying twice! 

 

Adult and teen choirs are meeting over the summer.  

For details or questions, please email Marietta or talk 

with her after Mass. Music@stveronica.com              

 

Our new practice location is in the Parish 

Center     2nd floor Music Ministry Room. 
                                                        

                                      Thank You  

    Food Pantry Needs 
   MOST NEEDED ITEMS: 

Please drop off all food donations in the wagons in the Church 

Narthex. For more information on food available and pick up  

information please contact pantry@stveronica.com     

Pantry Hours: Tuesday 10:00AM-12:00PM   

NO Wed. hours until OCT 

Canned chicken 
Shelf stable milk 
Paper Towels 
Toilet paper 
Laundry detergent 
Dish detergent 
Shampoo 
Soap 

Coffee 
Cereal 
Tuna 
Spam 
Juice 
Canned fruit 
Mayonnaise 

No expired food, 

please! Thank you  

KofC  GOLF  RAFFLE 
The Knights of Columbus will be selling raffle 
tickets for a golf getaway weekend for 4 people 
in Ocean City, MD after all Masses on Sept 3-4.   
Tickets are $20.00.   
 

Prize includes the following: 
• Two rooms for three nights for 4 people at 

the Howard Johnsons Oceanfront Plaza               
Hotel, located on the boardwalk at 12th 
Street, Ocean City, MD. 

• $800 towards green fees. 
• Breakfast vouchers for four people. 
• Cocktail hour one night. 
 

All raffle money raised will go 
to benefit Deborah Heart & 
Lung Foundation, Catholic 
Charities, Tunnels to Towers, 
Operation Home front, Autism Speaks, and to 
local food bank.  Thank you for your support. 
 

For Tickets contact PGK Lou McGraw  
at Louissm98@gmail.com 

HELPING OTHERS IN THE COMMUNITY 

St Jerome Elementary School in 

West Long Branch was in need of 

kidney tables and small chairs for 

their growing preschool program.    

The science program was also very happy to receive   

microscopes and additional science equipment                     

including beakers, test tubes, lab and 

experiment supplies. Many thanks to 

Gerry, Duff and John who help coordi-

nate the pack up and pick up of                  

materials. 

mailto:Music@stveronica.com

